
 

I UNDERSTAND THAT BY SIGNING THIS DOCUMENT MY FEDERAL PELL GRANT 
FOR SPRING 2013 WILL BE SUBJECT TO A REDUCTION. 

 

Summer 2012 Federal Pell Grant 
Front End 

 
The provision allowing additional Pell grants in one award year was repealed due to 
changes in federal regulation. Therefore, students will no longer be able to receive Pell 
grants for primary use during the summer session(s). No student will be eligible to 
receive more than one Pell grant scheduled award meaning that students will only be 
awarded for the fall and spring semesters of study, which began with the 2011-2012 
award year.  
 
Students, who wish to receive a summer 2012 Pell award, derived from the 2012-2013 
award year, will have to reallocate their future spring 2013 award in order to have it 
applied against their summer bill. 
 
CHECK ONE:  

Graduating by fall 2012 

_____ I am registered for the summer 2012 session(s) and will be graduating before 

the spring 2013 semester. I would like to use my spring 2013 Pell grant towards 

payment of the bill for summer 2012 session(s). Please attach a letter indicating your 

expected graduation date which can be obtained from the Enrollment Services Center – 

Registrar’s counter. Please note that failure to graduate as indicated will not restore the 

reduction made by this decision to use your spring 2013 Pell award.  

 

Not graduating by fall 2012 

_____ I am registered for the summer 2012 session(s) and wish to use a portion of my 

spring 2013 Pell grant to pay towards my summer bill. I understand that my decision to 

do so will result in an irreversible reduction of my spring 2013 Pell grant award.  

 
Please print legibly  

SSN: XXX-XX- ________              E-mail  ________________________ 

NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

Last    First    M.I. 

______________________   __________________ 

             Student’s Signature            Date 


